
 
 
Dear PBIS Colleague, 
  
Congratulations! 
  
On behalf of California PBIS (CA PBIS), we are very pleased to offer you recognition for 
successful PBIS implementation. Your affiliated schools are recipients within CA PBIS’ 
Recognition System, reflecting excellence in the implementation of the core features of 
PBIS. 
   
To acknowledge this honor, your district’s name and recognized school sites will be 
displayed on the California PBIS webpage and posted at the Eighth-Annual California 
PBIS Conference in Sacramento on October 11 - 13, 2023.  To view this webpage click 
here.  
  
Included in this email is access to your official electronic emblems.  These emblems are 
view-only, so don’t forget to download and save them so that you may post on your 
district and school websites and staff email signatures to celebrate your success! 
  
The level received reflects the award you applied for or the level for which you were 
qualified.  If you did not meet the requirements of the level you applied for, the 
California PBIS Recognition Committee evaluated your application for other levels to 
determine the appropriate level of recognition.  CA PBIS strives to ensure a rigorous 
and fair process and our sincere hope is that you and your school sites have 
experienced this system as such.  
  
We sincerely appreciate your hard work and commitment to implementing PBIS with 
fidelity and creating the conditions to maximize academic and social-emotional-
behavioral outcomes for ALL students. Congratulations again on this outstanding 
recognition! 
  
Sincerely, 
  

California PBIS 

Sent on behalf of CA PBIS and the 2023 CA PBIS Recognition Sub-Committee 
  
  

 

https://pbisca.org/state-recognition-system
https://pbisca.org/state-recognition-system
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1AEbgB_zzCjF1keHv9_Gb73ifWqAxud0x?usp=drive_link

